
 

Courses at Kästner Kolleg will continue online! 

#YourLanguageFamily is staying together 

Kästner Kolleg has to close due to official orders. From March 18 we are no longer allowed 
to open our doors for students. This regulation is initially valid until April 19, 2020. 
 
All enrolled participants will have the opportunity to continue their course online via video 
chat. All participants will receive an e-mail with further instructions. In this way we want to 
ensure that all students at KK have the opportunity to continue to achieve their learning 
goals without much delay. We ask all participants to check their e-mail accounts regularly 
(please also check your spam folder). The leisure program will also take place online in the 
near future. 
 
The office will remain open from  Monday to Friday from 09:00 a.m. to 03:00 p.m. and will 
answer questions and provide all necessary assistance.  
 
Contact: +49 351 8036360 
 
We can be reached 24 hours a day in case of emergency via the following number: 
 
WhattsApp: +49 176 83023836 
 
#YourLanguageFamily stays together and is in solidarity with all its course participants and 
members.  We wish everyone good health and an early calming of the situation. 
 
Rebooking/Cancellation 
 
Of course you have the possibility to rebook your already booked German or foreign 
language course at Kästner Kolleg free of charge or to cancel it for a small processing fee.  
Those who have already booked a course will be regularly informed by us about the current 
state of affairs.  
 
If you have any questions before your planned course start or before a planned booking, 
please contact our WhatsApp Hotline : +49 176 83023836 
 
Dresden, 24.03.2020 
 
Dr. Uwe Kästner, 
College Director 


